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Class Champions 

R1 Dylan 

R2 Lucy-May 

2 Peyton 

3 Mia-Joy 

4 Lacey 

5 Rebecca 

6 Lacy 

7 Jensen 

8 Lily 

9 Oliver 

10 Flynn 

R Lucy-May 

Y1 Ava 

Y2 Bradley 

Y3 Quinn 

Y4 Ellie-Mae 

Y5 J-Jay 

Y6 Aimee-Louise 

Read it! Winners 

 

Please make sure we have your up-to-date contact number 

so that we can contact you in an emergency and keep you 

updated with our message system. 

 

 

World Book Day 

 

 

 

 

Reading 

makes our 

brains work 

better 

We love 

books! 



  

Phone: 01827 214666 

 

Email: s.office@perryhallmat.co.uk 

Bird's Bush Primary School  

Together We Succeed 

Denese Hill (our Family Support 

Worker) will be holding a coffee 

morning in school once a month 

for our current parents.  Our next 

coffee mornings are 29th March,      

24th May and 28th June. 

Denese is also available throughout 

the week to discuss any issues,    

problems or concerns you may have.  

Diary Dates 

15th March - Red Nose Day  

29th March - Coffee Morning 

29th March - Non Uniform day for Chocolate 
donations 

4th April (THURSDAY)  - Chocolate Bingo 

9th & 11th April - Parent Consultation Evenings** 

15th April - 26th April EASTER HOLIDAYS 

2nd May - School closed for Elections (except Y6) 

6th May - School Closed Bank Holiday Monday 

13th May - Year 6 SATs week 

** please note change of date 

 

Further details about events will be sent out by 
text or letter nearer the date. 

RED NOSE DAY - 15th March 

Children are invited to wear red and red noses on Friday 15th March to join in with Red 
Nose Day for a £1 donation which will be sent to Red Nose Charity.  

(Red hair is allowed but must be washed out over the weekend please) 

Class 6 Parent Assembly 

Thank you to so many parents, grandparents and friends for joining Class 6 for their celebration of 

learning assembly. The feedback on our new style assemblies is very positive and everyone looked 

to be enjoying the activity as well as learning more about the Romans. 

Class 6 were amazing - well done! 

 


